
                                                                             NOTICE  

 

To: Sheila Anson, Washington Town Clerk, Washington Zoning Board of Appeals, Public 

From: Tammy Rill, Land Use Clerk 

Date: August 16, 2022 

Re: Cancellation of the Thursday, August 18, 2022 Washington Zoning Board of Appeals 

Meeting 

 

You are hereby noticed that the Washington Zoning Board of Appeals meeting scheduled for 

Thursday, August 18, 2022 at 7:30pm has been cancelled due to no new applications. 


